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The journal is the bulletin for the European branch of the Association 
of Commonwealth Literature and Language Studies. As such it offers 
information about courses, conferences, visiting scholars and writers, 
scholarships, and literary competitions. 

The editor invites creative and scholarly contributions. Manuscripts 
should be double-spaced with footnotes gathered at the end, should 
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Cover: The Paradise Tram, popularly known as the Green Goddess. We 
would like to thank Dr Leon Atkinson, Department of History, Univer-
sity of Adelaide for helping us to obtain this photograph. This proved a 
very difficult task indeed. In our innocence we believed that many people 
would find a tram going to Paradise an unusual phenomenon and take a 
photograph of it. However, the difficulty we have had in finding just 
ONE picture would seem to indicate that the worthy citizens of Adelaide 
found it a very natural thing to be conveyed to Paradise in a tram. 
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Stop Press: After searching for almost a year for photographs of the 
Paradise Tram just one day before going to press it, in Bruce Clunies 
Ross's words, 'suddenly started raining Paradise Tram photographs'. 
We've included a number of them so that when you finally decide to go to 
Paradise, you'll be able to recognize the correct transport. 

Anna Rutherford 

Kunapipi refers to the Australian aboriginal myth of the Rainbow Serpent 
which is the symbol both of creativity and regeneration. The journal's 
emblem is to be found on an aboriginal shield from the Roper River area 
of the Northern Territory in Australia. 
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